Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: 13-0646 WTC Vacation 8th bet. La Crosse and Vine - Reconsideration

From: Lehrke, Teri

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 1:15 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Cc: Turtenwald, Randy; Kirch, Larry

Subject: FW: 13-0646 WTC Vacation 8th bet. La Crosse and Vine - Reconsideration

Teri Lehrke, WCPC

City Clerk

400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, Wl 54601
Population 51,600
608-789-7556 (phone)
608-789-7552 (fax)
lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected
from disclosure. The email is intended solely for the intended recipient to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission,
dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the
sender at lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: Cherf, James T.

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 12:36 PM

To: Lehrke, Teri

Subject: RE: 13-0646 WTC Vacation 8th bet. La Crosse and Vine - Reconsideration

Terri:
Thanks for the heads up. I believe it should be reconsidered. Thank you for catching this! CM Cherf

From: Lehrke, Teri
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 11:51 AM

To: Cherf, James T.

Cc: Turtenwald, Randy; Kirch, Larry; Kader, Audrey

Subject: 13-0646 WTC Vacation 8th bet. La Crosse and Vine - Reconsideration

In preparing the file for recording at the Register of Deeds, | noticed City Plan Commission’s recommendation was to
approve “with reserved easements for snow storage, pedestrian easements and all utility easements.” When it went to
F&P, the motion was to approve. The resolution that council ultimately approved was the original resolution as drafted
for a “reservation for public and private utilities,” without reference to snow storage and pedestrian easements.

| discussed this with Larry and Randy, and it may be something that should be reconsidered and amended at the January
meeting. Randy said he is the one who wanted the amendment and if you have questions, you should call him.

If you are interested in reconsidering this item, please reply and | will make sure it gets on the Council agenda in January.

Teri Lehrke, WCPC



